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Student Success:  

Wildly Important Goal (WIG) #2 
 
Objective 5: Increase effective student engagement strategies.  
 
Faculty Senate members are sharing their wisdom and teaching strategies with their colleagues at several 
In-Service Breakout sessions on May 17. Topics include: Life Improvement, Group Work in Growth Mindset, and 
Reflect & Respond from members: Katie Strong, Mary Middleton, Tracy Redd, and Deb Murphy.  
 
 

Collaborative Partnerships:  
Wildly Important Goal (WIG) #3 

 
Objective 9: Maximize cross-divisional strategies to solve problems creatively. 
 
Faculty Senate invited Al Sheldon, Director of IT Programming Services and Quality Assurance to the 
April meeting. Al gave an overview of SharePoint as well as an update on Nexus. The group was able to 
bring their questions about Nexus and learn about the efficiencies of using SharePoint. 

 
 


